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Dear Senate Committee on Education: 

 

I'm writing in support of this bill as we learn more about brain injuries and 

concussions. It is becoming increasingly necessary to provide these types of services 

and supports within the schools directly. Students frequently experience traumatic 

brain injuries and concussions that go unnoticed. This type of bill provides a 

foundation for greater support and attention for students experiencing these types of 

disabilities that can be quite challenging as they are learning at the same time.  

 

Thank you.  


